
WATAB TOWN BOARD MEETING 

Special Meeting Minutes: WSB Presentation 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 – 6:00 pm 
 

A special Township Board Meeting was called to order by Chairperson Johnson at 6:01 pm in the Watab Township 

Hall.   

PRESENT:  Board supervisors present: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, and Bill Little.  Others present in the Town Hall 

Clerk, Kathy Sauer, Kevin Kruger, Mike Nielsen, Brian Erdmann, Jeff Wollak 

 

  Attending via Zoom: Sheue Lee, Matt Lindihar 

Sheue Lee from WSB gave background on the pavement inspection results.  Many roads in the Township have 

deteriorated significantly over the past 20 years. 

Kevin Kruger presented several scenarios for funding maintenance and reconstruction for existing roads.  He 

reported that in comparison to other regional townships, Watab Township has more miles of roadway to maintain. 

The Board will meet with WSB representatives to prioritize projects and options for presentation at the Annual 

Meeting.  Funding options will be discussed at the Annual Meeting. 

Supervisor Little made a motion to adjourn, Supervisor Wollak seconded; meeting adjourned at 6:44. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathy Sauer 
Township Clerk 
 
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 
 


